
S.D. HIGHWAY 115 CORRIDOR STUDY
Public Meeting Open House #2 |  October 2025

The purpose of this public meeting open house is to present preliminary 
recommendations for the S.D. Highway 115 Corridor Study. These 
recommendations reflect a long-range vision for the corridor’s number of 
lanes, intersection configurations, access, multi-modal features, and  
multi-lane elements.

The study team is looking for your feedback to further refine concepts, 
recommendations, and timelines prior to finalizing the study.

PROJECT BACKGROUND
This Highway 115 Corridor Study is a collaborative effort between South Dakota 
Department of Transportation (SDDOT), Federal Highway Administration (FHWA), 
Sioux Falls Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO)/South Eastern Council of 
Governments (SECOG), City of Sioux Falls, City of Baltic, City of Dell Rapids, Minnehaha 
County, stakeholders, and the public to develop a comprehensive plan for the corridor. 
This study will serve as a long-range plan for the SDDOT and other agencies for future 
improvements to address needs along the corridor. 
 
All public meeting open house materials are available on the project website.

STUDY GOALS
Develop a long-range plan for the 
Highway 115 corridor including 
recommendations for access 
management, traffic and safety 
improvements, typical roadway sections, 
and bicycle and pedestrian facilities.

Determine potential intersection 
configurations and the need for 
additional turning, passing, or  
through-lanes along the corridor.

Create an environmental scan 
documentation of the corridor.

Create final documents and products 
for study agencies to provide 
implementation guidance.

COMMENTS
We want to hear from you! 

Please scan the QR code or go to the 
project website to provide your comments 
on the preliminary concepts!

https://sdhighway115.com/

Comments will be 
accepted in person and 
on the study website 
until Friday, Nov. 7, 2025.

https://sdhighway115.com/


 




  


              








The South Dakota Department of Transportation gives public notice of its policy 
to uphold and assure full compliance with the non-discrimination requirements 
of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related Nondiscrimination authorities. 
Title VI and related Nondiscrimination authorities stipulate that no person in 
the United States of America shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin, 
religion, sex, age, disability, income level or Limited English Proficiency be excluded 
from the participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise subjected to 
discrimination under any program or activity receiving Federal financial assistance.

STUDY AREA

KATRINA BURCKHARD 
SDDOT Project Manager

605-773-6641 
Katrina.Burckhard@state.sd.us

PAUL SANOW 
HDR Consultant Project Manager

605-977-7756 
Paul.Sanow@hdrinc.com
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